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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

                                      PENTECOST - 7TH/8TH JUNE 2025  MASS TIMES,  
                                        SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

saturday  - vigil of pentecost sunday 
(solemnity) 

7th 5.00pm 
 

Our lady’s 
 

Anne Schofield’s Intentions 

sunday - pentecost Sunday 
(solemnity) 
Day of special prayer for the church 

8th 9.00am 
11.00am 

 

Holy Cross 
Our Lady’s  

 

 Welfare of Carmel Beighton 
Catherine & John Heraghty RIP 

monday—blessed virgin mary, 
mother of the church (memorial) 

9th    

tuesday -  feria 10th 9.30am Our lady’s People of the Parish 

wednesday - saint barnabas, apostle 
patron of the cathedral (feast) 

11th 12 noon Holy Cross  

thursday - our lord jesus christ, 
eternal high priest (feast) 

12th 9.30am 
10.00am 

Our lady’s 
Our Lady’s 

 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

friday - saint Anthony of padua, 
priest and doctor (memorial) 

13th  
7.00pm 

 
Our lady’s 

 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

saturday  - vigil of the most holy 
trinity (solemnity)  

14th 10.30am
5.00pm 

 

Our lady’s 
Our lady’s 

 

St Margaret Clitherow First Holy Communion 
Margaret Dobbin RIP 

sunday - the most holy trinity 
(solemnity) 
 

15th 9.00am 
11.00am 

 

Holy Cross 
Our Lady’s  

 

Dennis Gormley RIP 
Gladstone Arscott RIP - 1st anniversary 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Mrs Sarah Sweeney McGinty  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff  Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Facilities Manager  Steve Pepper:  facilitiesmanager.nl-ns@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 07561121724   

Hall Booking:                    holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  
Saturday 14th June - Teresa Doherty 

Sunday 15th June - Julie Pinot de Moira 
OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

Saturday 14th June - Teresa Doherty & Pauline Lynch 
Sunday 15th June - Janet, Monica & Stef 

OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR JUNE 
Team C (Monica, Jane, Muchene family, Gladys & Alexander) 

REFRESHMENTS AFTER MASS 
Sunday 15th June - Kenyan Community 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 

June 15th - Vivien Flynn 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

June 15th - Abigail Alcantara 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING  

June 15th —Emmanuel & Esther Obasi 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH SUMMER BBQ - FUNDRAISING FOR 
HEATING FUND 

We will be holding our annual BBQ on Saturday 28th June 
at 1.30pm in the church grounds. Tickets £10 adults and 

£20 family (2 adults and up to 3 children). A great fun day 
out for all the family. Please come and join us. Everyone 

welcome! Tickets available after Mass. If you wish, you can 
pay for your tickets /donate to the BBQ online  and you 
can collect your tickets at church. Bank details are in the 

orange square. Please put “BBQ” as reference on any 
online payment. Thank you!  

OUR LADY’S PARISH OUTDOOR MASS 
This summer's outdoor Mass will be celebrated on Sunday  

13th July at 11.00am followed by food/refreshments/
entertainment. If you can help in any way, please would 

you attend a small meeting in the parish hall after  
weekend Masses on the 14th/15th June. The success of 
this event depends entirely on YOU. Looking forward to 
seeing you at the meetings. With thanks from all at the 

Social Group. 
LEGION OF MARY  

meets every Sunday in Our Lady’s parish hall from 9.30am 
for about an hour. The meeting includes recitation of the 
rosary and a spiritual  discussion. Come along and join us. 
Please contact Georgina on 07951668796 if you would like 

to know more.  
JUBILEE OF FAMILIES ON SATURDAY 21ST JUNE  

Join Bishop Patrick and families from across our Diocese 
for this special event to be held at Our Lady of Lourdes, 

Derby, DE3 9GE, at 12 noon with the celebration of Mass, 
followed by a Blessed Sacrament procession,  Hog Roast 
(alternatives available for vegetarians and vegans) and 
activities and games for children organised by NDCYS.  

Tickets are free but need to be booked in advance: 
www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/events/familyjubilee 

SECOND COLLECTION 14TH/15TH JUNE 
There will be a collection for Day for Life at all Masses next 

weekend 14th/15th June. 
THE DIOCESAN JUBILEE PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM  
with Bishop Patrick takes place next Saturday 14th June,  

gathering at the Anglican Shrine with procession to the Catholic 
Shrine starting at 1.00pm.  Mass will be celebrated at 4.00pm 

followed by  departures. There are a few seats left on the coach 
from Holy Family and If you would like a seat it will be leaving at 

08.30am from Sacred Heart Church, 91 Carlton Hill, Carlton, 
Nottingham NG4 1FP, plenty of on-site parking; email: 

ccen@diocesofnottingham.uk or phone 0115 9118266 to  
reserve a place: cost is £26 payable in advance. 

 CALLING FOUNDATION GOVERNORS  
A virtual information session about being a foundation governor 

in one of our Catholic schools is taking place on Wednesday 
18th June from 7.00pm – 8.00pm. Please see the poster on the 
parish notice board. For further information, please contact: Gill 

Burns at the Diocesan Education Service 
(gill.burns@nottingham-des.org.uk).  
FOR ALL WHO ARE TAKING EXAMS 

Let us remember in our prayers all who are preparing for and 
taking exams at this time.  We pray that God will richly bless 

their efforts and guide their futures. 
VACANCY LEAD ARCHITECT AND CONTRACT ADMINISTRATOR  
Nottingham Cathedral is looking for a Conservation Accredited 
Architect as Lead Architect and Contract Administrator for its 

National Lottery Heritage Fund supported Restoring Pugin  
Project.  The Main Contractor is Cliveden Conservation, and the 
architect who led the development phase has had to withdraw 
from the project.  The work starts on site at the end of July and 
completes in November 2026.  Download the full Brief and the 

Conservator’s report available on the Cathedral website: 
www.nottinghamcathedral.org.uk  The deadline for applications 

is 1pm on Wednesday 25th June. 

RECONCILIATION - Our Lady’s - Saturdays 4.15 - 4.45pm  Holy Cross - after Mass on Wednesdays 

SAFEGUARDING REPRESENTATIVES:     
Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell:  Bridget Doyle   Holy Cross, Hucknall : Rosaleen Walters  Tel 07513725395 

Diocesan Safeguarding Contact: Rachel Campion safeguarding@dioceseofnottingham.uk or telephone 0115 9539849                                                 

A hearing loop system is  
available in both churches.                                                                                                                       
Please set your hearing aid 

to ‘T’ (Telecoil) setting in  
order for it to work.  

MINDFUL MERCIFUL CAFÉS 
HOLY CROSS will be open again on Wednesday 25th June 2025 at 9.30am in the meeting room.   

OUR LADY’S every Thursday 10am—12.30pm in the Parish Hall.         EVERYONE WELCOME.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

Suggested Donation 

for Newsletter 20p  

PRAYERS FOR VOCATIONS AT HOLY CROSS 
at Michael Hallam’s house Sunday at 4.00pm.   If you require a lift please ring 0115 9630925. 

BIBLE STUDY MEETINGS - HOLY CROSS 

continue Tuesday 10thJune at 7.00pm  

HOLY CROSS HEATING FUNDRAISING. 
May second collection for heating fund £480.86. Total raised to date: £8365.57.  

NEXT SECOND COLLECTION FOR HEATING FUND - SUNDAY 22ND JUNE. 

30TH MAY /1ST JUNE HOLY CROSS £390.76 S/O £153 OUR LADY’S £486.68  S/O £540   BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS TO DONATE 

Our Lady of Perp Succ Bulwell RCP 
S/C: 30-96-18 A/C: 01642187  

Holy Cross Hucknall RCP 
S/C: 30-96-18 A/C 01697003  

 

LOOKING FORWARD 
Representatives from Holy Cross and Our Lady of Perpetual Succour churches will be  

speaking to parishioners at all weekend Masses this weekend of 7th and 8th June 2025.  This 
is with regards to the process of the Diocesan Pastoral Reorganisation recommendations  

produced for all parishes to consider, in the light of our priests having to take on the  
responsibility of more churches,  as we experience the lack of vocations to the priesthood in 

this current era.   They will be explaining the process they have been involved with on our 
behalf and how we should be ‘Looking Forward’ to the future in the life of our two wonderful places of worship  

together.  We pray that this work will be favourably received by you all and we thank the group for their commitment 
and generosity of time in this process. 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC

